
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION IV 

1600 EAST LAMAR BLVO 
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76011·4511 

Mr. Peter Dietrich 
Senior Vice President and 
Chief Nuclear Officer 

Southern California Edison Company 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
P.O. Box 128 
San Clemente, CA 92674-0128 

April 9, 2012 

SUBJECT: CLOSURE OF INVESTIGATIONS (01 4-2010-013 and 4-2011-018) 

Dear Mr. Dietrich: 

This refers to investigations conducted by the NRC's Office of Investigations regarding 
activities at San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station . 

The Office of Investigations initiated Investigation 4-2010-013 to determine whether employees 
at Southern California Edison Company's San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, San 
Clemente, California, willfully failed to report to site management what they believed to be a 
plant modification and willfully failed to enter the incident into the corrective action program. 

Based on the evidence developed during the investigation, testimony, and document reviews, 
the allegation that employees at San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station willfully failed to report 
to site management what they believed to be plant modification was not substantiated. 

Based on the evidence developed during the investigation, testimony, and document reviews, 
the allegation that employees at San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station willfully failed to enter 
what they believed to be a plant modification event into the corrective action program was not 
substantiated. The NRC plans no further action related to the willful aspects of this allegation 
and considers this investigation closed. 

The Office of Investigations initiated Investigation 4-2011-018 to determine whether a former 
contract electrical foreman at Southern California Edison Company's San Onofre Nuclear 
Generating Station was the subject of discrimination for raising safety concerns. 

Based on the evidence developed during the investigation, testimony, and document reviews, 
the alleged discrimination was determined to be not substantiated. The NRC plans no further 
action related to the discrimination aspect of this allegation and considers this investigation 
closed. 
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In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system (ADAMS). ADAMS 
is accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.govfreading-rm/adams.html(the Public 
Electronic Reading Room). 

Dockets: 50-361 ; 50-362 
Licenses: NPF-10; NPF- 15 

Sincerely, 

~ __ ....,ecI er J. Gepford, C iet 
Allegations and Enforcement Branch 


